

Headteacher: Mrs Joanne Andrews

15th October 2021

Dear Parents/Carers

INDIVIDUAL SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

On Thursday 4th November 2021, we have Braswick Photography coming into school to take individual photos of all the children, including pre-school.

If you would like brothers and sisters taken together as a family group, please complete the form by clicking on the link below, by noon on Wednesday 27 October 2021.

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=7cXzqZdYkCCZ246vAAaNHLnqxr4wQROtqe4XdYWmL9UMkVYQVg0UjZSVVgxM0dUQVVMVTBUWVJSSC4u

For pupil identification purposes, all children in the school will have an individual photograph taken regardless of whether or not they have a family photo.

Family photographs are only for those attending Parkland and the Parkland Pre-School. If your child attends the Parkland Pre-School, but it is not their normal session, you are welcome to come to the school hall from 8:20am and wait your turn. Please note we cannot accommodate photographs of older siblings who are no longer at Parkland.

Please ensure that your child arrives on time and is wearing full smart uniform on the day. If it is your child's PE day that day, please can they bring in their sports kit so they can change.

Shortly after the photo day your child will be given a proof card which will enable you to log on to the secure Braswick on-line ordering service and make an order. There is also the option to return your order to the school. The deadline date for ordering will be shown on the photo proofs. The ordered photos will then be delivered to Parkland and we will distribute the photographs to the children.

Yours sincerely,

Andrews Mrs J Andrews

Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk







Registered in England No. 8104111